
Party on the Playground, Friday 16th June 2023, Blackbrook Primary School 

Terms & Conditions 
 

Tickets: Everyone needs a ticket for entry. Tickets can be purchased via 

www.OakeManor.com. Early bird tickets will be available to the first 250 bookings at £8 

per ticket. After that a further 200 tickets will be available at £10 per ticket. Online ticket 

sales close at 11.59pm on Wednesday 15th June 2023. If there are any remaining tickets, 

these will be available on the gate at £12 on a first come first served basis. 

Tickets cannot be refunded unless the event is cancelled. 

Those under 3 are free but require the purchase of a free ticket from the site above. 

Entrants under the age of 18 must be accompanied by an adult.  
 

Entrance on the Day: Physical tickets will not be issued other than the confirmation you 

receive via email. Use this for entry, where a register of purchases will be held. 

 

Admittance to the event is via the main front gate only. Other entrances will be used for 

emergency exits only.  

 

Gates open at 17:30 with the event running 18:00-21:30 

 

Parking: There is no parking available on site during the event. There is ample street 

parking nearby. Please be considerate of our neighbours if you choose to street park. 

 

Weather Forecast: The event will go ahead if it rains. The only reason weather would 

cause a cancellation is if it were deemed to be dangerous to continue. Please come 

dressed and prepared according to the forecast. 

 

No food or drink can be brought with you on site: Please be prepared to have all your 

belongings search by our security staff, including bags, blankets, etc. There will be a 

licensed bar and food outlets available for you to purchase food and drink. We will 

permit a plastic or aluminium style empty drinks bottle into the event, which you can fill 

at the water station. We will be operating a Challenge 25 policy for the purchase of 

alcohol. 

 

People with a specific medical need, i.e. diabetes, may present a medical certificate or ID 

to support a need for any items to be brought into the event. If unsure, please contact 

FriendsofBlackbrook@outlook.com ahead of the event to confirm. 

 

Seating: There will be some seating dotted about but please bring your own chairs or 

blankets. Small umbrellas will be permitted but not larger gazebo structures. The security 

staff will have the final say regarding items brought into the event. 

 

Smoking or Vaping is not permitted anywhere on the grounds. You risk being removed 

from the event if this happens. You will need to exit through the main gate if needed, get 

your hand stamped and wait to be readmitted after.  
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Photography/filming:  The use of cameras at the event is permitted. Please be aware that 

we will be taking images and film for use on our Facebook page and in other 

communications. If you are uncomfortable with this, please speak to an event co-

ordinator. We cannot guarantee that all images won’t contain your image but we will do 

our best to support your requests. 

 

Cash/Credit Cards: We will have our credit card machine available for use at the bar, as 

well as our external food vendors having machines. All other stalls will be cash only. The 

nearest cash machine is at Tesco Express, Lisieux Way. 

 

 

 
 


